
CRANBURY IS INTERESTED  in improving bicycle access along the roadways that 
connect across the town. The final product, a Bicycle Network Plan, will recommend a variety of 
changes to make bicycling a safer and more attractive option for residents of all ages and abilities. 

Please join us in a virtual meeting to learn about the plan, view the initial design concepts, and  
provide your feedback! The meeting is open to all, but pre-registration is required.

Cranbury Bicycle Network Plan 
Public Input Meeting

ONLINE MEETING       TUESDAY,  JUNE 23 ,  2020       12:00PM TO 2:00PM

For more information, email: heaslya@tcnj.edu
Register here: https://go.rutgers.edu/cranbury

The Complete Streets Technical Assistance Program is a collaboration between Sustainable Jersey, the Voorhees Transportation 
Center at Rutgers University, and the North Jersey Transportation Planning Authority (NJTPA). Funded by the NJTPA, the program is 
designed to support municipal government efforts to advance complete streets initiatives.


